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DFW Healthcare Professionals Take a Course on Active Shooters
and Assault
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Art Lambert, of the Dallas office, was quoted in the D CEO Healthcare article “DFW Healthcare

Professionals Take a Course on Active Shooters and Assault.” This article discusses the best

practices related to an active shooter situation and workplace violence.

In events like these being proactive and prepared is crucial. Lambert advises that “Employers

should emphasize to employees that they have a duty to report incidents, and train supervisors so

that they’re ready to identify threats, find people who persistently cause problems, or show warning

signs like constantly lying or exhibiting a fascination with weapons.

Employees should be well-trained on a workplace violence policy so that best practices become

second nature, the way repeated fire drills prepare us for a fire, he said.

To read the full article, visit D CEO Healthcare.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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